
Local parking 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 16 Oct 2023 10:58 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As a school, we are very fortunate to have the carpark opposite the school. I appreciate that 

spaces can be very limited at times. When this is the case, and you choose to park on 

residential roads, we ask that you do so safely and respectfully. Our local neighbours, like all 

people, need to be able to access the driveways freely and cars need to be able to move 

around corners without cars being parked without due care and attention. 

We will ask the civil enforcement officer to visit local roads surrounding the school to 

support us in making Parkwood a safe and respectful place to be. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack 

 


